
 

 12/19//2018 
 

NOTIFICATION TO BIDDERS 
REQUEST FOR BID PKARC-235 

 
ARUNDO DONAX & TAMARIX RAMOSISSIMA WEED ABATEMENT 

 
Riverside County Regional Parks and Open-Space District would like to thank you for submitting a 

proposal for the above mentioned RFP. 
 

It has determined that Chambers Group, Inc is the lowest, most responsive and responsible bidder for 
the project, pending the Riverside County Board of Directors approval. 

 
The District appreciates your interest and encourages all perspective bidders to visit the County’s 

website.  
 

The County of Riverside and the Regional Park and Open-Space District posts all bidding 
opportunities on two websites: 

 www.purchasing.co.riverside.ca.us 
www.publicpurchase.com 

 
Jamie Garcia 

Buyer II, Riverside County Regional Park and Open-Space District 
Email Address: jamgarcia@rivco.org 

 
This is a TENTATIVE award notification only.  Vendor(s) are NOT authorized to begin work/services 
or deliver products without first receiving an authorized signed purchase order or signed contract.  The 
District is not responsible for payment for work/services done or products delivered without a signed 
purchase order or signed contract. 
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